
       
         
VIA EMAIL (Kelly.Schuler@dot.gov) 
 
June 10, 2011 
 
Ms. Kelly Schuler 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NVS-215kjs) 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE (W45-302) 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Re: Roush Performance Products Recall # 11V-307 
 
Dear Ms. Schuler: 
 
Enclosed please find Roush Performance Products, Inc.’s Safety Recall Quarterly Report Information 
sheet for the 2nd calendar quarter of 2011.   
 
As the attached Quarterly Report reflects, all 15 of the reported affected vehicles have been remedied. 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to cooperate with NHTSA. 
 
Thank you,  

 
Joseph Thompson 
President of Roush CleanTech LLC acting as the  
Authorized Representative of Roush Performance Products, Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: J.R. Jolliffe/Roush – General Counsel 

Roush Performance Products, Inc. 
39555 Schoolcraft Road

 

Plymouth Twp., Michigan 48170 
 



Safety Recall Quarterly Report Information 
Required by 49 CFR Section 573.7 

 
 
 
Report Date:  June 10, 2011               Calendar Quarter: 2nd Quarter 2011 
 
Manufacturer: Roush Performance Products, Inc. 
 
Recall Subject: Valve Leak on Roush Altered Ford/E-Series 2011 vehicles. 
 
Information Required by NHTSA Regulations: 

 
1.  NHTSA’s Safety Recall Campaign Number: 11V-307 
 
2.  The date notification began:  May 23, 2011 

   
3.  The date notification completed:   May 27, 2011 

 
4.  Total Number of Vehicles involved in the campaign:  15 
 
5.  Total Number of Vehicles remedied:  15 
 
6.  Number of owners determined to be unreachable due to:   
 

(a) Export:       None 
(b)  Theft:        None 
(c)  Scrapping:     None 
(d)  Failure to receive notification:   None 
(e)  Other (Specify):     None 

 
 

 


